
How You Can Help Reinforce the Force 
 
The city has saved roughly $1 million in project costs for the new Emergency Services facility over the 
past two years by restructuring the building plans. In order to move ahead without further delays, the 
project funding had to be set in place. The council did that by tying up projected future local option sales 
tax funds for the next 20 years. 
 
In order to free up as much of this funding as possible for future projects, donations are now being 
accepted for the new Emergency Services facility. With a $750,000 private fundraising goal, not only will 
future sales tax funds be freed up as the bonds are paid off in advance, but the city will also save money 
on interest.  Your tax-deductible gift toward this project now will help the entire fire/ambulance district 
save money for upcoming projects. At what level are you able to participate?   
 
Pledges are encouraged and may be extended over a period of up to three years. Naming opportunities 
are available if interested. 


